
 

 

Please watch out! What you need to pay attention to when applying for 

M.Sc. Computer Science 

In addition to the English taught master's program "Computer Science", the University of 

Stuttgart offers the German taught master's program “Informatik”, which is also called 

"Computer Science" when translated into English. You can easily avoid a mix-up when applying 
by selecting the correct semester in the first tab in the C@MPUS management portal that is 
displayed to you right after you started your application. 

Application periods as distinguishing feature 

The application deadline for the English taught master's program Computer Science is 
approximately 9 months before the actual semester begins. Therefore, if you want to submit 

your application by July 15, you have to choose the summer semester of the following year in 

C@MPUS. If you would like to apply by 15 January, select the winter semester of the same year. 

Example: By e.g. 15 July 15 2021, you would have to select the summer semester 2022 in the 

first tab in C@MPUS (not the winter semester 2021/22). 

 

Another criterion for differentiation is the requirement of language skills. For the English taught 

master's program Computer Science, you do not need any knowledge of German. So if you are 
asked to submit a German language certificate, please do not proceed with the application.  

 

Contact us! 

If you have any doubts or are confused during your application, please do not hesitate to either 
contact the co-program manager, Miss Stefanie Anstein, or the Coordinator of the International 

Service Point (ISP) of Faculty 5, Miss Annette Maske. The contact details of both can be found 
on the website of M.Sc. Computer Science. 

https://www.uni-stuttgart.de/en/study/study-programs/Computer-Science-M.Sc-00002./
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